
  
  COMPANY 
NEWSLETTER 
 3rd Quarter / 2021 

NEW HIRES 

Wingo Service Company would like to congratulate and welcome our newest 

employees to the team: 

We are grateful to have you and hope that you find success in your new position! 

 

2021 Highlights 

First, we’d like to thank everyone that attended our July, Company Party! 

Postponed since 2020. It was great to come together again! Held at North Shore 

Park, The Woodlands. It was a real treat to enjoy some good food, games, and a 

LIVE band together! Bill and Edgar took this opportunity to give out service 

awards recognizing our members invaluable dedication. More photos of the event 

can be viewed on our website. www.wingocompanies.com  

 

Can’t Slow Us Down! 

• Air Liquide La Porte 

• Burrow Global Services 

• GBB 

• Harris CO MUD 

• LSPI 

• Union processing Systems 

• Polynt / MA Tank Project 

Wingo Service would like to 

thank the following people for 

their dedication to their 

positions and teams!! 

 

• Abel – 1st Anniversary 

• Dewayne – 1st Anniversary 

• Henry – 3rd Anniversary 

• Jesse – 7th Anniversary 

• Levi – 1st Anniversary 

• Russel – 1st Anniversary 

• William – 2nd Anniversary 

 

HAPPY 
ANNIVERSARY!!! 

*JULY – SEPT* 
• Estanislao O. – IE Tech 

• James S. - Journeyman 

• Wayne H. – Apprentice 

• Marcos M. – Apprentice 

 

• Geovanni V. – Apprentice 

• Conner J. – Accounting 

• Jesus P. – Apprentice 

 

 

http://www.wingocompanies.com/


                 
 

          Wingo is Safe 

Wingo proudly maintains a track record of ensuring human health, operational safety, environmental protection, quality 

enhancement and community goodwill. We encourage our members to stay alert to keep this achievement ongoing. 

         Texas workplace Statistics 

• Occupational fatalities increased by 2% in 2019 

• In the US, 36,840 injuries in workplaces were caused by exposure to harmful substances or environments 

in 2020 

• About 2.3 million people worldwide have work-related accidents every year 

 

         PLEASE REMEMBER 

• Be cautious. 

• Take your time. 

• Stay alert. 

• Ask questions. 

• Don’t cut corners. 

• Stop any work you deem unsafe. 

 

 

           Here at Wingo Service, we have worked very hard to maintain the staff we have currently. We’ve kissed a lot of frogs 

to get our team to where it is now, and it would be devastating to lose any of you to something that is so easily preventable. 

Be safe out there; for you and for all of us at Wingo Service Company. 

 

IN OTHER NEWS! 

Please Participate! If anyone would like to contribute to a future newsletter, please do! I am looking for any 

projects, personal achievements, or company/personal news that you would like shared! We want to be able 

to look back at what we’ve accomplished as a whole and celebrate! Send any information to Beverly at 

bjacobsen@wingocompanies.com! 

 



 
         

 

 


